Dear Northside Parents,

As we enter the end of the year, I wanted to remind you of remaining performances and other musical opportunities available to your child.   We hope that you and your child will be able to come out to each of these events!
 Thank you to those who attended and performed at the Recorder Concert on Tuesday.  It is exciting to see so many students interested in continuing with music next year in band and choir.  I highly encourage everyone to participate in music throughout middle and high school.   If you have questions about music ensembles available, please contact myself, Tony Hernandez at ahernandez@dist228.org, or Marie Abel at mabel@dist228.org and we will be happy to discuss your options.
4th and 5th Graders will perform this coming Monday, May 5, at the All-Unit Choir Concert at 7 p.m. in the High School Gymnasium.   Please arrive by 6:45 for this event.  Choirs 4th Grade-High School will be performing.  4th and 5th graders will perform the following Tuesday, May 13 (note date) at Northside.  Finally, 4th and 5th graders will sing the National Anthem to start the Superhero Spring Fun Run/Walk at Millikin on Sunday, May 18th.   Students are also invited to participate in the run/walk directly after singing.
All Northside students will perform on Tuesday, May 13 (note date) during the school day in the Northside Gymnasium.   The concerts will be: 9:00-4th-5th, 10:15-2nd-3rd, 2:00-K-1st.  We will be presenting a program all about exercise and wellness, just in time for summer!  Practice tracks and music are posted on my website under your child’s grade level, listed across the top of the page: http://gcsdblogs.org/eckwall/.   We have several combined rehearsals coming up during the school day in the coming weeks.  Like the Christmas Program, these spring performances will be videotaped by D Squared Multimedia and available for purchase on a single DVD.  I have attached this order form as well.  
Many students are also taking advantage of an opportunity to participate in extra instrumental ensembles.  I have attached this schedule as well.  If your child still wants to join, please see that they attend the next rehearsal, this Friday, May 2nd or Monday, May 5th at the latest.   
For students ENTERING 4th, 5th, or 6th grade next school year, I highly recommend participating in the Children’s Choir this summer.  This will be a great opportunity to have a wonderful time making music and to grow tremendously as singers and musicians.  Mrs. Gierhart and Miss Edwards will lead the choir again this year.  The theme for the year is “Transportation!”  I have attached this note.  Please return the form at the bottom of the note to Mrs. Gierhart by Monday, May 19th.
Please contact me if you have questions at meckwall@dist228.org or (309) 945-0625.   Thank you for your continued support. 
Sincerely in Music,
Mike Eckwall

General Music

Northside Elementary
Attached: Northside Spring Program DVD Order Form, Children’s Choir Parent Note, Instrument Rehearsal Memo, Skyward Message 5-1, Recorder Concert Form and instrument signup
Remaining Northside Musical Events
 


 
Grades 4-5 
May 5-Monday- All-Unit Choral Festival
- 7:00 pm in High School Gymnasium
Grades K-5 
May 13-Northside Spring Programs in Northside Gymnasium:
-9:00 4th-5th 

-10:15 2nd-3rd 

-2:00 K-1st 

Grade 4-5
May 18-Spring Superhero Fun Run to “Star Spangled Banner”



-2:50 p.m. (3:00 start) in front of Millikin
